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Dear [Sir or Madam],

Since 2003, the South Baldwin Chamber Foundation has made an impact on the communities of Foley, Lillian, Elberta, Magnolia Springs, Bon Secour and Summerdale. Our primary benefactors are the students of Foley and Elberta High Schools and their feeder schools. The Foundation increases opportunities in a multi-faceted approach through civic engagement and relationship building in and out of the traditional school setting through Partners of the Foundation.
 

This project consists of programs designed to integrate students into a secondary educational setting, provide opportunities to engage in the community, and build a better workforce for tomorrow: Bridges to Success, Junior Ambassadors, and Youth Entrepreneurship Program. While the programs are individual initiatives designed to provide healthy adult and peer connections, increase opportunity, and provide workforce development, the Foundation pools private resources to fund and execute the programs collectively.

 

Each opportunity provides mentorship through healthy adult and peer connections, increases academic achievement and graduation rates, and increases community awareness and civic engagement. Through these programs we are able to provide students the enrichment experiences they need to realize that upward mobility is possible and they can increase their economic stability. 

 

Your contribution to the Foundation helps provide students support through Partner of the Foundation. Our goal is for all South Baldwin students to graduate and succeed beyond high school. Students in our schools today are the workforce of tomorrow and the future leaders of our community. When you support the efforts of the South Baldwin Chamber Foundation, you help lay the foundation for our future. Your contribution will allow the Foundation to provide unique experiences. 
The SBCF will be hosts three auctions a year and various events to raise funds for Partners of the Foundation. Our volunteers are in the process of collecting merchandise and services for the event and we are asking that you will join us in making this event a success! By donating an item(s), you will be making a tax deductible contribution that will help the SBCF meet our mission to enhance lives through programs and partnerships that enrich education, develop leadership and better our community. 

Donors will receive recognition at the event and the merchandise or services donated will be displayed at the event and on social media where applicable. We encourage you to attend the events where you will meet prospective customers and possibly find a few treasures of your own!

We appreciate your thoughtful consideration of a donation to our silent auctions to support the continued work of the South Baldwin Chamber Foundation. You may reach me at [phone number] [email address] or I will call you by [date] to touch base on how you would like to participate. 

Sincerely,

[Your Name Here]
Tax ID# 20-0287247. No goods or services were provided in exchange of the gift; therefore, the full amount of your gift is tax deductible. Please retain this letter as verification of the above donation in compliance with the IRS regulations.
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